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On November 3, 2005, Albemarle County hosted a Places29 public workshop providing an important
opportunity for residents to share their feedback on the future of the Route 29 North corridor.

Download updated draft of the

PLACES29 VISION STATEMENT

The public had the opportunity to review and provide feedback on three interim land use and
transportation plans for the Route 29 North area. Small groups evaluated the maps and provided
suggestions reflecting what they think will work best for the future of this area of Albemarle County.
[Note:
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will add links to these documents when available and place them in our
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In the workshop, the Places29 consultants:

In other presentations last week, the Places29 consultants:

More information about Places29 is available on the

County website

Download Charlottesville Tomorrow’s audio recording of this event
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